
    

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

                           23rd August 2022 
 

Dear Upoharians, 
                           It is once again that time of year where we forget all our daily 

routine chores, and come together in joyous unison to welcome our beloved Maa 
Durga. We hope to make this year’s Puja a grand celebration, filled with activities, 
and a variety of cultural performances to inculcate the essence of Durga Puja, 
especially in our children. 

For this reason, we request your help, support and participation to make our 
festival a resounding success!  

To meet the expenses for the Durga Puja and the festivities round the year, 
we solicit a minimum subscription of Rs. 3500/- per family.   

Subscription can be paid in any of the following ways:- 
1. You can pay by Cash or by Cheque (To be drawn in favour of “Upohar Utsav  

Committee”) to be handed over to your respective Tower Representative  
(please refer to the attached list). 

2. You can pay by Cash or by Cheque, and keep the payment in a sealed   
envelope with your respective Tower Security. Please make sure to sign the 
UUC collection sheet and collect the receipt from your Tower Security later. 

3.     NEFT/IMPS Transfer: 

    Bank: Punjab & Sind Bank 
 A/C Name: Upohar Utsav Committee 
 A/C No: 08481000005642 
 IFSC Code: PSIB0000848 

Once NEFT is done, please Whatsapp your Name, Tower and Flat No, 
Transaction ID to your respective Tower Representatives or to the Treasurer, Mr. 
Sreeraj Ghosh (9830158059).  

Thank you in advance for your help and support to make all our festivals a 
grand celebration. 

 

JAI MAA DURGA! 
 

Warm regards, 
 

     Shrikumar Bandopadhyay 
     President 

                                                                         

     


